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1 May 2025 
Primary – Year 6 SATs Breakfast 
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer   
   
Each year during the SATs week, we treat your children to breakfast before school commences to 
enjoy, socialise and energise before the tests. This is a great opportunity for learners to come to 
school and settle any nerves.  
  
There will be no charge to parents for this. We will provide drinks, cereals, toast and cereal bars 
and will also cater for any allergies. Breakfast will begin at 8am every day from Monday 12 May to 
Friday 16 May 2025.   
  
Entrance to the school will be via Winthorpe Road, through the school reception.   
  
On Friday 16 May, to celebrate the completion of the SATs, learners are invited to come to school 
wearing comfy clothes or pyjamas. The children will be taking part in fun and relaxing activities 
throughout the day, and we will also be watching a film.  
   
We look forward to seeing your child there.   
   
Kind regards   
Year 6 Team  
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